MD19 Convention Report — by Lion Bob Elliott, Convention Chair
| am writing this in my new 24 x 7 office.

Registrations to September 30, 2022, unfortunately there are only two hundred forty-three (243).
Entries into the computer have been proofed.

D9 Lions will be filling attendee bags this coming week. D9 Lions will be stuffing attendee envelopes
with meal tickets next week.

Penticton Lions and other Lions will great you and distribute registration packets.
The program is solid with many interesting sessions and educational topics.
We have great raffle and silent auction items.

Table centre pieces and other decorations for Mardi Gras Fun Night are completed ... including a
Bourbon Street North photo booth. And yes, we have a great D).

There are 4 seats left for the Simply Sipping Naramata Wine tour.
The Pub Crawl (actually a walk) is ready to go.

Games night on Saturday will be very interesting ... curling ??

AV has been confirmed.

Room set-up and menus have been confirmed with the hotel.



